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 The regular bi-monthly meeting of the University of Wisconsin Green Bay 
Student Senate was held on September 24, 2007 at 5:03pm, in the room of MAC Hall 
room 208.  The president being chair and the secretary being present.  
 Present at this meeting was Senator Beckett, Senator Costello, Senator Czypinski, 
Senator Diny, Senator Ehlert, Senator Galligan, Senator Kroll, Senator Locke, Senator 
Micolichek, Senator Schroeder, Senator Schultz, Senator Spurgeon, Senator 
Vandenbusch, Speaker Tyrrell, Secretary Cibula, Secretary Gazdik, Secretary Jushka, 
Secretary Osman, Secretary Rastall, Secretary Staley, Secretary Varney, Secretary 
Zuleger, President Seleskie, and Vice President Duginske. 
 Absent from the meeting was Senator Kennedy, Secretary Vincent, and Secretary 
Witte. 
 The president gave his welcoming announcement and announced that the senators 
would be moving into their committees today. The vice president announced the social 
that was put on and encouraged everyone to eat and reminded everyone of the Chancellor 
Safety Walk. 
 The agenda was amended to add new senators.  Megan Prestebak, Nicole Lecker, 
and Sheila Schroeder were applying for the senator positions.  Joel Diny and Ricky 
Staley questioned the senators.  The package vote passed 14-0-0. 
 Brenda gave an update on the Kress Center and talked about the upcoming 
dedication events.  The first of those dedication events being the Dedication Dinner; 
taking place on Thursday, October 18.  This dinner is primarily for the sponsors and they 
are looking for volunteers to give self guided tours and to greet.  It will begin at 4:15 and 
dinner will begin at 6:30 which is when the volunteers are released and can then enjoy a 
free pizza dinner.  The second event is the Groundbreaking Ceremony.  This is informal 
and is for students and the community.  The events will begin at noon and there will be a 
Women’s Game at 3:00pm.  Volunteers are needed for tours, to help in the family fun 
zone, receptions.  There will be free athletic event tickets.  The third and final event is the 
Concert taking place on November 10.  100 Volunteers are needed to load in and load out 
the band and then to also usher.  E-mail Grant Winslow if interested in helping. 
 The Student Court gave a presentation presented by Emily Krambs.  She then 
introduced Ben Schmidt who is also on Student Court. 
 The senators were then assigned to their committees.  The secretaries re-
introduced themselves and the senators were given a chance to meet briefly with their 
committees. 
 Lastly, the final announcements were given.  Senator Czypinski reminded us of 
the Steps to Make a Difference.  Senator Vandenbusch and Vice President Duginske 
informed us that MaxU Day was on September 29. 
 
The adjournment of the meeting was at 5:42 pm. 


